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                                                   Thursday 17th December 2020  
       
Dear parents and carers 
 
What an amazing achievement it is that we have reached the end of the autumn term with all classes 
remaining in school. I would like to share thanks to the amazing staff team here for supporting the children 
this term, we have been blessed with good health and resilience to continue delivering the best education 
for our children.  Thank you to you all for your support and helpful communication around sickness absence 
and contact tracing.  We have certainly continued to pull together as a community under very challenging 
circumstances.  This week, as London is placed into Tier 3 we are once again reminded of the swiftly evolving 
situation of COVID.  With this in mind, I would like to share some information about communication through 
the first part of the holidays to support with identifying close contacts and advising of self-isolation.   

The DFE would like parents to be aware of the following important advice: 

·         Where a pupil or staff member tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed 

symptoms more than 48 hours since being in school, the school should not be contacted. Parents and 

carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. 

 

·         If a pupil or staff member tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms 

within 48 hours of being in school, the school is asked to assist in identifying close contacts and advising 

self-isolation, as the individual may have been infectious whilst in school. 

As St Jude’s finishes on Friday 18th December at 2.00pm - if a child develops symptoms within 48 hours - 

(up until Monday 21st December at 2.00pm), then parents must contact the St Jude’s Covid communication 

email address to inform me, so that I can alert staff, close contacts and parents of children in that class 

bubble.  

If you need to email me, it will be helpful for you to share : 

 Details of symptoms – including cough, temperature, loss of taste/ smell  

 Clear time line of when symptoms started  

 Any other family members who have symptoms in the household  

 Date tested and results. 

 

I can then pass this information onto Public Health England who will advise on the next steps.  

https://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrJ7B1kSkJbVmcAfWie3olQ;_ylu=X3oDMTIyZWZldmw4BHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAM2ZmM0ZWFlZmUwMGZhZDIxNjAwMmNiNmQxOTVjNzg3ZgRncG9zAzMEaXQDYmluZw--?.origin=&back=https://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/yhs/search?p%3DSAIMS%2Boutstanding%26type%3Dxy_129d1ff6%26fr%3Dyhs-arh-001%26fr2%3Dpiv-web%26hsimp%3Dyhs-001%26hspart%3Darh%26tab%3Dorganic%26ri%3D3&w=324&h=231&imgurl=www.nailsworthschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/SIAMs-white-690x400-e1506619449482.jpg&rurl=https://www.nailsworthschool.org.uk/index.php/about-us/school-performance/&size=19.8KB&name=School+Performance+|+Nailsworth+CofE+Primary+School&p=siams+outstanding&oid=6fc4eaefe00fad216002cb6d195c787f&fr2=piv-web&fr=yhs-arh-001&rw=siams+outstanding&tt=School+Performance+|+Nailsworth+CofE+Primary+School&b=0&ni=21&no=3&ts=&tab=organic&sigr=12a2nslrf&sigb=14n59gtb6&sigi=12t886i1t&sigt=11j3t5d7u&sign=11j3t5d7u&.crumb=aeQpjmIALuf&fr=yhs-arh-001&fr2=piv-web&hsimp=yhs-001&hspart=arh&type=xy_129d1ff6


 

I will be checking this email daily up until Monday 21st December,  please use this email for Covid related 

communication only.  The email will also be checked throughout the holidays so that we remain updated 

on COVID related absence ahead of the beginning of term.  Please use this email for all Covid related 

absence and queries throughout the holidays and next term.  

The Covid communication email address is : covidcommunication@stjudeslambeth.org 

I am also attaching the latest Tier 3 guidance, please follow this link for further information: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

I do hope that you all have a wonderful, albeit slightly different Christmas this year, and that you are able 

to see some friends and family within your ‘bubble’   - whilst staying within ‘the rules’  of course! 

Happy Christmas, and all the best for 2021.  

Regards 

Miss New  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

https://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrJ7B1kSkJbVmcAfWie3olQ;_ylu=X3oDMTIyZWZldmw4BHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAM2ZmM0ZWFlZmUwMGZhZDIxNjAwMmNiNmQxOTVjNzg3ZgRncG9zAzMEaXQDYmluZw--?.origin=&back=https://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/yhs/search?p%3DSAIMS%2Boutstanding%26type%3Dxy_129d1ff6%26fr%3Dyhs-arh-001%26fr2%3Dpiv-web%26hsimp%3Dyhs-001%26hspart%3Darh%26tab%3Dorganic%26ri%3D3&w=324&h=231&imgurl=www.nailsworthschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/SIAMs-white-690x400-e1506619449482.jpg&rurl=https://www.nailsworthschool.org.uk/index.php/about-us/school-performance/&size=19.8KB&name=School+Performance+|+Nailsworth+CofE+Primary+School&p=siams+outstanding&oid=6fc4eaefe00fad216002cb6d195c787f&fr2=piv-web&fr=yhs-arh-001&rw=siams+outstanding&tt=School+Performance+|+Nailsworth+CofE+Primary+School&b=0&ni=21&no=3&ts=&tab=organic&sigr=12a2nslrf&sigb=14n59gtb6&sigi=12t886i1t&sigt=11j3t5d7u&sign=11j3t5d7u&.crumb=aeQpjmIALuf&fr=yhs-arh-001&fr2=piv-web&hsimp=yhs-001&hspart=arh&type=xy_129d1ff6
mailto:covidcommunication@stjudeslambeth.org
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/


 

 

 

 

https://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrJ7B1kSkJbVmcAfWie3olQ;_ylu=X3oDMTIyZWZldmw4BHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAM2ZmM0ZWFlZmUwMGZhZDIxNjAwMmNiNmQxOTVjNzg3ZgRncG9zAzMEaXQDYmluZw--?.origin=&back=https://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/yhs/search?p%3DSAIMS%2Boutstanding%26type%3Dxy_129d1ff6%26fr%3Dyhs-arh-001%26fr2%3Dpiv-web%26hsimp%3Dyhs-001%26hspart%3Darh%26tab%3Dorganic%26ri%3D3&w=324&h=231&imgurl=www.nailsworthschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/SIAMs-white-690x400-e1506619449482.jpg&rurl=https://www.nailsworthschool.org.uk/index.php/about-us/school-performance/&size=19.8KB&name=School+Performance+|+Nailsworth+CofE+Primary+School&p=siams+outstanding&oid=6fc4eaefe00fad216002cb6d195c787f&fr2=piv-web&fr=yhs-arh-001&rw=siams+outstanding&tt=School+Performance+|+Nailsworth+CofE+Primary+School&b=0&ni=21&no=3&ts=&tab=organic&sigr=12a2nslrf&sigb=14n59gtb6&sigi=12t886i1t&sigt=11j3t5d7u&sign=11j3t5d7u&.crumb=aeQpjmIALuf&fr=yhs-arh-001&fr2=piv-web&hsimp=yhs-001&hspart=arh&type=xy_129d1ff6

